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OUT19/6367 
 
Ania Dorocińska 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Industry Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
Ania.Dorocinska@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Dorocińska 
 

Orora Paper Mill (MP 05_0120 MOD 9) 
Statement of Environmental Effects 

 
I refer to your email of 13 May 2019 to the Department of Industry (DoI) about the above matter.  

The following advice for you to consider is from relevant branches of Lands & Water and 
Department of Primary Industries. 
 
DoI – Water and Natural Resources Access Regulator 
 
• The total groundwater take for the proposed modification is 2,920ML/y. The site WAL36382 

has a take of 2,920ML/y from the Botany Sands Groundwater Source. The proponent must 
ensure it takes water from this water source in accordance with its licence conditions. If 
additional water is required, the proponent will need to ensure additional licence entitlements 
are obtained. 

 
Please send any further referrals to Department of Industry by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Liz Rogers 
Manager, Assessments 
Lands and Water – Strategic Relations 
5th June 2019 


